
 

 

18th September 2019 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 
Open Period 
 
It has come to our attention that there has been incorrect information shared on the Sandwell 
website. Our Open Evening took place on Monday of this week. Whilst we do not have another Open 
Evening planned, we are happy to extend our Open Mornings and offer you the opportunity to come 
and see our school in action and take a tour with our student tour guides from 9.30-10.30am up until 
Friday 27th September. 
  
One family commented on how impressed they were by Oldbury Academy this week and said that 
“everyone seemed really enthusiastic about the school and the direction it is heading in”. 
 
Please do take the opportunity to see our school in action and meet our fantastic staff and students. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr P Shackleton  
Headteacher 
 


